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. We agreed years ago that eelgrass is of UTMOST importance to the nearshore environment.
Critical stages of all marine life live in these nearshore habitats. Industrializing this precious
ecosystem has been a catastrophe for the foodchain leading to salmon recovery. I will boycott all
Washington shellfish if this spray is continued.
 


